
 

Title I -- Targeted Assistance 

Warren Local Schools 

 

 

The Ramp Up program is a Targeted Assistance program at Warren Local School 

District. 

Targeted Assistance programs are supplemental Title I services provided to a select 

group of eligible children—those identified as most at risk of failing to meet the state’s 

standards for reading. Two or more academically related criteria must be used to 

determine student eligibility for the program.  

Title I eligible buildings must have 35 percent or more low-income children or the same 

percent or more low-income children as the district’s average. Title I-eligible buildings 

that do not have at least 40 percent low-income children must use the Targeted 

Assistance program. Buildings that have 40 percent or more low-income children may 

implement either the Targeted Assistance or Schoolwide program. 

Title I Targeted Assistance services offered by school districts include additional 

services beyond what is offered in the required curriculum. Warren Local’s services  

include instruction by a highly qualified teacher. No matter what targeted assistance 

method is used, it is recommended that the highest risk children be taught by the 

highest quality teachers. 

 

  

 


